
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Dave Janisse 
Technical Manager 
Leave to Construct Applications 
Regulatory Affairs 
 

tel 519-436-5442 
EGIRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 

Enbridge Gas Inc. 
50 Keil Drive 
Chatham, Ontario N7M 5M1 
Canada 
 

 
March 4, 2022 
 
VIA EMAIL and RESS 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Acting Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Nancy Marconi:  
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) 
    Ontario Energy Board (OEB) File:  EB-2021-0205 
     Greenstone Pipeline Project – Updated Evidence                         
 
Further to the application and evidence filed by Enbridge Gas on September 10, 2021, 
please find enclosed a March 3, 2022 letter from the Ministry of Energy (“MOE”).  In the 
letter, the MOE confirms its opinion that the procedural aspects of consultation with 
potentially impacted Indigenous communities undertaken by Enbridge Gas to date for 
the Greenstone Pipeline Project is satisfactory.   
 
Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
 
Dave Janisse 
Technical Manager, Leave to Construct Applications 



 

 
 
March 3, 2022          VIA EMAIL 
 
Mr. Dave Janisse 
Technical Manager, Leave to Construct Applications 
Regulatory Applications 
Enbridge Gas Incorporated 
50 Keil Drive  
North, Chatham, ON N7M 5M1 
 
Re: Letter of Opinion – Greenstone Pipeline Project  
 
Dear Mr. Janisse, 
 
The Ontario Ministry of Energy (ENERGY) has completed its review of Enbridge Gas Inc.’s Indigenous 
Consultation Report for the Greenstone Pipeline Project.  
 
This letter is to notify you that based on the information provided and through contacting the potentially 
impacted Indigenous communities directly, ENERGY is of the opinion that the procedural aspects of 
consultation undertaken by Enbridge Gas Inc. to date for the purposes of the Ontario Energy Board’s 
Leave to Construct for the Greenstone Pipeline Project is satisfactory.  
 
It is expected that Enbridge Gas Inc. will continue its consultation activities with the communities 
throughout the life of the project, and that Enbridge Gas Inc. will notify ENERGY should any additional 
rights-based concerns/issues arise.  
 
If you have any questions about this letter or require any additional information, please contact 
Jonathon Wilkinson at 705-313-3658 or jonathon.wilkinson@ontario.ca . 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Amy Gibson, Manager 
Indigenous Energy Policy 
 
 
c:  Sarah O’Donnell Crowell, Senior Advisor, Enbridge Gas Inc.  

Ontario Energy Board 
Ontario Pipeline Coordinating Committee  
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